Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel

Migration and Population Sub-Panel
PUBLIC SESSION
Record of Meeting

Date: 28th April 2010

Meeting 24
Present Senator S.C. Ferguson, Chairman
Deputy T.A. Vallois, Vice-Chairman
Deputy D.J. De Scusa
Apologies Deputy C.F. Labey
Absent
In attendance Miss. K. Boydens, Scrutiny Officer
Ref Back Agenda matter Action
1. Records of Meetings
The Sub-Panel approved and signed the minutes of its meeting held on
13th January 2010.
2. Update on Review
513/18(8) | The Sub-Panel noted the paper regarding the update on the review. It
noted that Deputy C.F. Labey had sent her apologies and would not
attend the meeting because of a prior engagement for the Rural
Economy Strategy Review. The Sub-Panel delegated the Officer with KB

the task of sending an update to Deputy Labey, at the end of the
session.

3. Scoping Document

513/18(8) | The Sub-Panel noted the revised Scoping Document, as previously
approved on the 13th January 2010. It agreed that costs envisaged
from the implementation of the legislation should be incorporated into
the terms of reference however, also agreed that this should be carried
out once a firm decision had been made as to when the Sub-Panel
would carry out the review.

4. Correspondence from the Migration Advisory Group

513/18(8) | The Sub-Panel noted the correspondence received from the Chairman
of the Migration Advisory Group. It agreed that a meeting with the
Migration Advisory Group, as proposed in the letter, would be beneficial
in determining the progress that had been made since the Sub-Panel
last met in January 2010,

The Sub-Panel discussed the areas it would cover at the meeting, and
agreed it would hold the proposed meeting in private session. In order
to assist the Sub-Panel it was also agreed that the private briefing
would be transcribed.

The Sub-Panel agreed that its next scheduled meeting of 19th May
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2010 would be the most convenient time to hold a meeting with the
Migration Advisory Group. The Officer was delegated the task of
contacting the Project Officer to arrange a suitable time on the 19th May
2010.

The Sub-Panel agreed not to undertake any further work until it had had
its meeting with the Migration Advisory Group.
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5. Response to Questions

The Sub-Panel noted the response to the gquestions it posed at its last
scheduled meeting of 13th January 2010. No further comments were
made.

6. Future Meetings

The Sub-Panel noted and agreed that it would next meet in the
Blampied room, States Building at 2:00pm on Wednesday 19th May
2010._ ‘
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